January 8, 1973

Dr. G. Goshgarian
Round Lake Clinic
Round Lake, Illinois

Dear Dr. Goshgarian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $100

to the Diocesan Headguarters, for which our

receipt $#15756 is enclosed. We are taking the
liberty of enrolling you as a Steward of St. Vartan
Cathedral, and hope this will be a beginning in
establishing true stewardship in our Church.

A special lapel pin is being prepared for Stewards;
as soon as they are ready we will be very pleased
to send you one which we earnestly hope vou will
wear.

Thank you again, and very best wishes.

Sincerely,
encl/ Jack Antreassian
JA: aa Executive Director

cc: G. Samuelian, Treasurer
St. George Armenian Church
1015 McAree Road
Waukegan, Illinois 60085



